From: Michael Lynch

Sent: Friday, March 08, 2019 4:55 PM
To: Michael Behrendt

Cc: Steve Riker; Todd Selig

Subject: Planning Board Items

Hi Michael,
Planning Board items for you...

« Packers Falls Road Tree Removals. | spent an hour on Packers Falls Road this morning
reviewing the marked trees Eversource has marked for possible removal. | recall the
Public Utilities Commission advising Eversource to look at tree trimming/removals along
this Packers Falls Road circuit due to several power outages and customer complaints
over the past year. The marked trees are mostly in the wires, in poor dead/dying
condition or growing in clumps. | believe this tree removal request is good for the health
of all the remaining trees, accomplishes the PUC request, and will benefit Packers Falls
Road residents now and in the future regarding their power needs...

Mike

Michael Lynch

Director of Public Worlks
oo Stone Quarry Dirive
Town of Durhann, NH oz824
6:0%-868-5578

mlynch@ci.dur ham.nd.us




